

LET'S TALK ABOUT EDUCATIONAL EQUITY

Being a kid or teenager isn't easy. Imagine being expected to sit still and listen quietly, for the most part, from around 7 am to 3 pm. During that time, you're expected to context switch between math, history, science, English, and maybe a foreign language. Each of those classes has different rules and expectations. Each teacher has a different personality. In some classes, you have no friends. Even lunch has social challenges. After this day, those classes have provided you with work to keep you busy all evening. And, before you start that work, you might have a job or sport.

Now imagine doing this while also living away from the place you might consider home. Imagine doing this with recent trauma. Imagine doing this when you've recently switched homes and, in many cases, schools in the middle of the year.

This is where TriTogether comes in. We team with a variety of social workers who work with students in foster care. By coordinating with these individuals, we match volunteer tutors with these students. Currently our students range from elementary school to college and cover many different topics.

A BIT MORE ABOUT US

DIRECTOR SPOTLIGHT

Hannah is the Founder and Director of TriTogether Corp. She is a software engineer, adjunct professor, and has been tutoring since 2010. Hannah started TriTogether at the end of 2021, establishing the organization's 501(c)3 status and finding partnering foster organizations. Since then, TriTogether has partnered with six foster care organizations and has worked with over twenty students. As a former middle and high school teacher, Hannah has seen the deep impact our organization can have first hand. She knows that so many students need extra support to help connect ideas, and not every student has access.



GETTING INVOLVED

Community change involves community involvement. We are hoping to grow this involvement to make lasting change. There are many ways to get involved in TriTogether. We are always looking for volunteer tutors, so if you're interested please <u>apply here</u>. Not interested in volunteering but still want to lend a hand? Donations are a vital component of meeting our goals and go directly towards providing these services. Donations can be made online (<u>here</u>), or feel free to email us if you would like to mail a check.

Want to be involved in a different way? Send us an email at info@tritogether.org

Either way, we hope you'll follow us on social media and see what we are up to! Check us out on <u>instagram</u>, <u>Facebook</u>, and <u>LinkedIn</u>. We appreciate your support as we support these students!